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                           26th August 2022 
 
Dear Families, 

 
Welcome to the London Nautical School and congratulations on securing a place here for your son’s 

secondary education.  A good number of your sons will have by now been to our July transition day 

and also possibly attended our successful Summer School. 

Following on from these events, I would ask you to please read the following carefully: 

i) Firstly, and most importantly, please ensure you have accepted your sons place at London 

Nautical School. 

ii) Next please make sure you have checked your son’s eligibility for Free School Meals, see 

our website here:    https://www.lns.org.uk/home/parents/school-meals/  

Important Dates 

On the morning of 2nd September 2022  

i) Your son will complete his induction into Year 7 with a morning in school finding his way 

around school, receiving his timetable and meeting his form tutor – full uniform is required 

on this day which starts in school at 09:00 hrs, please be on site for 08:45 hrs and enter school 

via our Stamford Street entrance (steel pedestrian gates) – the boys will then assemble in our 

Malone Hall. 

ii) The morning will finish at 11:00 hrs – please collect your son(s) via the Stamford Street 

pedestrian entrance. 

On the morning of 5th September 2022 

i) ALL pupils will then start school at 08:40hrs on Monday 5th September 2022. Full uniform is 

required.  

ii) The school day finishes at 15:00 hrs, if you are collecting your son(s) please do so from 

Stamford Street pedestrian entrance. 

First Day check list 

i) Your son has the full uniform 

ii) Please ensure that if your son pays for his school meal his Parent Pay account is topped 

up and you son knows his pin number. 

iii) Your son has appropriate stationary – stationary sets are available for families to buy via 

Parent Pay 

iv) If your son has any medical / dietary conditions you have not notified school about please 

do so via email to admin@LNS.org.uk 
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v) Please send you son with a water bottle 

vi) If you son is not able to travel to and from school alone – please let the school know via 

email to admin@LNS.org.uk 

    Information about all these details are on our website LNS.org.uk 

Additional Information 

For those parents who make purchases via Amazon, please support the school by going to Amazon 

Smile (https://smile.amazon.co.uk/) which will then allow you to nominate a charity that Amazon will 

donate to per transaction. This is at no cost to you and Amazon Smile has the same offer as Amazon 

in terms of its goods and services. Our school has charitable status and we distribute our funds to 

support our pupils – these donations will help our students visit the docks and extend their sporting 

opportunities - the charity is “The London Nautical School Fund” selecting us as your nominated 

charity will be enormously helpful to the school.  

Finally, if you have friends, or relatives, who would like a place for their son at London Nautical, we 

do still have a few places left and it's not too late to complete an application for September 2022 – 

please email admissions and click here for further information; Admissions 2022.  

If you have any further queries regarding the Induction day and for all other information or questions 

keep an eye on our website LNS.org.uk or email  admin@LNS.org.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr. M Schofield 
Headmaster 
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